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Headteacher Message 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we reach the end of another busy and exciting school year, I just wanted to take a moment to say a huge thank you for all your 
support, encouragement and involvement throughout the year. It’s been a fantastic year full of wonderful moments, and we truly 
couldn’t do it without our amazing school community. 

We’re incredibly proud of what we’ve achieved together this year. One of the highlights was our successful Estyn Inspection– a 
real testament to the hard work of our staff, pupils and the whole school community. We’ve also had a whole host of brilliant  
events: concerts, school trips, parent workshops, discos, and of course, Year 6's unforgettable LlanFest! It’s been a joy to see the 
children learning, performing, exploring, and having fun together. 

A heartfelt thank you to our dedicated staff who work tirelessly every day to give the children the best experiences possible, and 
to our school governors for their continued support and guidance behind the scenes. 

As we head into the summer break, I hope you all enjoy some well-earned rest and relaxation. Please do stay safe and make the 
most of the time with your families. 

Just a gentle reminder that staff emails won’t be monitored over the holidays, so we’ll be back in touch once the new term 
begins. 

Wishing you all a restful and sunny summer! 

Mrs K Green 

School News 

September Classes 

Year Current Class New Class  Teacher 

3 New J1 J1 Mrs Evans/ Mrs Jones 

3 New J2 J2 Mrs Phillips 

3 New J3 J3 Mrs Davies 

4 Current J1 J4 Mr Evans 

4 Current J3 J5 Miss Stoakes 

4 Current J2  J6 Mrs Pugh 

5 Current J6 J7 Mrs Mitchell 

5 Current J4 J8 Mr Davies 

5 Current J5 J9 Mr Aslet 

6 Current J7 J10 Mr Watkins 
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Keep Wales Tidy Outdoor Project – Summer Volunteers Needed 

A big thank you to all the parents that have volunteered so far with our outdoor project. We really appreciate it! 

Over the summer, there will be a few days where we’ll be looking for volunteers to help with our Keep Wales Tidy Outdoor 
Project. Dates and details will be shared via Teacher2Parents, so please keep an eye out for messages. 

This is a great chance for you to get involved and support the project – and while you're here, your children are welcome to use 
the playground. However, please note that school staff won’t be available to supervise, so children will remain your responsibility 
during these sessions. 

We really appreciate any help you can offer and look forward to seeing some of you over the summer! 

Staff News 

- Miss Jones (Year 4) has had a beautiful baby boy called Theo.  

- A big congratulations to Miss Stevens, she is leaving us to work in another school in Bridgend. We wish her all the very 

best! 

- We would like to thank our agency staff that will no longer be working at Llangewydd in September. We wish them all 

the very best! 

- Mrs Davies will be joining the staff team in September, she will be our new Year 3 class teacher.  

App Updates 

- A text has been shared recently regarding issues with the school app. Please see below to ensure you keep up with 

school news.  

                     Apple Users – The Parent App                                                                 Apple and Android Users – Teachers2Parents 

 

 

 

X - @Llangewyddjnrs 

- As of September, all classes will post at least one X post per week to share the classes achievements. To support staff 

well-being there will be no more than three posts per week. This will also ensure we have consistency across the school.  

 

6 Current J8 J11 Mrs Card 

6 Current J9 J12 Mrs Fletcher 

Sunshine Mrs Porter 

Rainbows Mrs Rothwell 
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Thank You 

- A big thank you to the parents in Year 6 that organised Leavers Hoodies and the Year 6 Prom. The children have really 

appreciated it and both gestures have strengthened the Llangewydd community.  

 

 

 

Breakfast Club September 2025 

If you would like your child to attend Breakfast Club in the new school year, please complete the form below before the 01.09.25. 

If your child does not have a form completed they cannot attend. Please complete on form per child. A new form is needed for 

the new school year! 

https://forms.gle/WdX3GmsMJmjRXkVR6 

 

Pupil Information Form 2025 

If any of your contact details have changed, please update the Pupil Information Form by 01.09.2025. 

https://forms.gle/TrX6C2YUUBrfXzkZ6 

School Returns on Tuesday 2nd September 
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